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Change in the Indication on Servo System Controller and Packaging due to 

Expiration of the Eurasian Economic Union (EEU) Certification 
 
Thank you for your continued patronage of the Mitsubishi Electric AC servo system. 
The indication on the servo system controllers and their packaging labels will be changed as follows. 
 
1. Target Model 

All models of servo system controllers 
 
2. Reason for the Change 

The EEU certification will expire in April 2023. Although we had been making adjustments for 
certification continuation, we have decided to discontinue the certification, taking the recent state of 
world affairs into consideration. 

 
3. Details of the Change 

The details of the change are as follows. 
This change does not affect the general specifications, functions, and performance of the products. 

 
The EAC mark on the rating plate will be removed. 
* The table below shows an example. The mark position may differ depending on the model. 

 
Table 1. Example of the mark on the rating plate 

Before After 
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The EAC mark on the packaging label will be removed. 
* The table below shows an example. The mark position may differ depending on the model. 

 
Table 2. Example of the mark on the packaging label 

Before After 

  

 
4. Schedule 

This change will be made sequentially from the December 2022 production. 
 
 

EAC mark removed 


